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August 18, 2023
Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

Thank you for your participation in the August 8th Headlee Proposal Ballot! Many
of you were able to review the information and facts about the ballot initiative and
how it works within Michigan’s Proposal A funding structure in place since 1994.
The results of the vote mean that Gull Lake Community Schools will receive the
full base foundation grant per pupil moving forward.

Strong communities invest in a comprehensive education program that benefits all
students. This commitment to our kids pays back big dividends in our
neighborhoods, businesses, and civic organizations. Engaged students are
actively involved in bettering their community and we benefit from

seeing them in action. The Gull Lake team maximizes every education dollar for
your child and is looking forward to another great school year celebrating the
successes of our students.

Thanks again for your active participation and GO GULL LAKE!!!

)ﬁ?f&;/ /’%ﬁw

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
Gull Lake Community Schools
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Updates:

www.gulllakecs.org



